
MINUTES  

Gordon Head Middle School PAC Meeting Minutes. 

Weds 20 February 2019 

Present 

Shawn Boulding Principal, , Gill Millam,  Sarah Ball, Tiffanie Hanoski, Sheri Yager, 

LaToya Sayles, Wendy Brouwer. 

19.02 Meeting commenced 

19.03; Minutes of previous meeting approved. (Sarah and Sheri) 

19.03; Agenda adopted for the meeting. New business added for Tasha to present her 

proposed art and fund raising projects.  (Approved by Sarah and Tiffanie.) 

Committee Reports 

Treasurer’s Report 

Chequing Account; $20,259.88 

Gaming Account; $15,388.66 

GIC $9871.71 

SD61 Holding account $640.00 

The budget setting process has begun for the next year and all teachers are going to 

reminded to use the funds allocated to them for this year. 

Fundraising initiatives. 

$800 were raised from the Vikes game and we are on the list for next year to do it again 

Easter Purdys order has been set up, closing date for orders is Friday 15th March. 

PAC Lunch Programme 

We need 3 volunteers to run the program as of Sept 2019, full training will be 

given. Please remember that a majority of the funds raised for the PAC come from 

the hot lunch program. 

If you sign up now you will have a detailed handover to transition more easily into 

the role. 

 



Principal’s Report 

The teachers have caught up from the unplanned snow days. The school is midway 

through the Grade 7 survey and it appears to be going well. 

Cross boundary changes are being implemented and it looks like future registration for 

September 2019 is already full. 120 new students are predicted to start. Feb 28th is the 

date we will know this definitely. 

Volleyball continues and Girls and Boys Rugby will be starting soon. A mixed team may 

be considered if there is not enough for single sex teams. 

Grade 8 planning for their yearend celebrations has begun. 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

The art project will begin 22nd February and is a collaboration between Tasha and the 

art teacher.  

The staff appreciation lunch has to be rescheduled as it was a snow day for the original 

day. Sandy will advise of the new date in the near future. 

 

20.15 Meeting closed 

Next meeting will be held at 7pm on Wednesday 17th April 2019 at GHMS library. 


